
Division of Air Quality 
601 57th Street, SE 
Charleston, WV 25304

Austin Caperton, Cabinet Secretary 
dep.wv.gov 

Promoting a healthy environment. 

August 5, 2020 

Dr. Christine Wimer, President 
Jefferson County Foundation 
PO Box 460 
Ranson, WV 25438 

Via email: JeffersonCountyFoundation@gmail.com  

Re:  Rockwool Mineral Wool Production Facility, Ranson, WV  
Facility ID: 037-00180, Permit No.: R14-0037 

Dear Dr. Wimer, 

The Division of Air Quality (DAQ) has received your July 29, 2020 letter concerning 
Rockwool’s Ranson Facility.  After internal review and consultation with U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA), Permit R14-0037, as issued on April 30, 2018, is and remains valid for 
the construction and proposed operation of the facility.  It is important to note that no 
Administrative Updates, regardless of class, have been issued, or are warranted by, the subject of 
your letter.  

Sincerely, 

Laura M. Crowder 
Director 

cc:  Cosmo Servidio, Regional Administrator 
US EPA Region III 
R3_RA@epa.gov

Cristina Fernandez, Director 
Air and Radiation Division, US EPA Region III 
Fernandez.Cristina@epa.gov

Scott Mandirola, WVDEP Deputy Secretary for External Affairs 
Scott.G.Mandirola@wv.gov
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